Penrith City Library's Submission to Senate Committee on the

role of libraries as providers of public information in the online environment

Having read many of the submissions already available via the Senate website at http://www.aph.gov.au/senate/committee/ecita_ctte/online_libraries/submissions/Index.htm , Penrith City Library can only endorse the views and information already submitted.

It may be of interest to others to see how Penrith City Library is viewing the future in relation to providing a library service in a developing and ever-changing online environment. In 2001, a report was submitted to Penrith City Council outlining a proposal to investigate Electronic Service Points (ESPs) throughout the City. This proposal challenges the traditional operational structure of library services. We have submitted a copy of the entire report, however, the most relevant section in relation to the submission is the section entitled 'Alternative Model'.This section may provide ideas and strategies for the "wider use and distribution of information resources held by libraries". The report was compiled by Graeme Pattingale, the then City Librarian.
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